Please announce in your assemblies, post on the bulletin board, and support with your attendance:
Bible Debate
Homosexuality

Is It Consistent With Biblical Christianity ?
March 21, 2009
Saturday at 6:00 p.m.
Metropolitan Community Church
474 Ridge Street NW
Washington, DC 20001
from New York Avenue, go north on 5th Street about two blocks to church building
building is on 5th Street, one block past M Street

for detailed directions from any origination: go to www.mccdc.com/inside/directions.htm
or contact Charlie at 202-638-7373 (office) or CharlieArehart@hotmail.com 
Patrick Donahue (of the church of Christ, 256-721-0726, www.BibleDebates.info ) will affirm:
Homosexuality is not consistent with Biblical Christianity.

Charlie Arehart (of the Metropolitan Community Church of Washington, D.C.) will deny.
